
Talk about what you 
did today? 

Talk about what the 
weather is going to  
be like tomorrow? 

 

If you could be any 
kind of animal, what 

animal would you be?

Tell about something 
interesting you did 

today. 

Tell some news about 
someone in the 

family. 

Talk about a dream 
you had recently. 

Give someone a 
compliment. 

Imitate your favorite 
TV character. 

Tell about some news 
you heard. 

Tell about someone 
you have just met. 
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Tell about your 
favorite teacher? 

What is your favorite 
subject in school?  

What is your favorite 
sport? 

Tell about someone 
you admire. 

Tell something funny 
that happened to you 

today. 

What did you do 
today? 

Tell about someone 
you saw today. 

How was school 
today? 

Do you have much 
homework? 

Do you have any 
special plans for the 

week? 
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Talk about something 
that is bothering you. 

Talk about something 
that you are happy 

about. 
 

Talk about something 
you are sad about. 

Tell about one of your 
good friends. 

What is your favorite 
food? 

If you had three 
wishes, what would 

you wish for. 

What would you like 
to be when you grow 

up? 

Tell something special 
that you did this week. 

Tell about what you 
did after school today.

What sports are you 
playing? 
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Have you heard any 
good jokes lately? 

What should we do 
tonight?  

Talk about something 
you are mad about. 

Talk about your 
favorite TV show. 

Have you seen any 
good movies lately? 

Have you read any 
good books lately? 

What are you learning 
about in school? 

Tell one new thing 
you learned today. 

Say something nice to 
someone at the table.

 
Talk about something 
that you are looking 

forward to. 
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Tell about something 
you are grateful  

for today. 

Name two things that 
make you happy.  

Talk about what you 
like to do when you 
have nothing to do. 

What is your  
favorite dinner? 

Talk about something 
that you haven’t done, 
but would like to try. 

Tell a story about  
one of your 

grandparents. 

Have you helped 
anyone lately? 

List ten things  
that you like about 

your family. 

List ten things  
that you do not like 
about your family. 

 
Complain about your 

chores. 
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Tell about a dream 
you had recently. 

Tell about  
the best present  

you ever got. 
 

Tell about the best 
present you ever  
gave to someone. 

List ten things  
that would make  

life easier. 

Talk about something 
that is worrying you. 

Share a good  
memory from your 

past. 

Share a bad  
memory from your 

past. 

What do you want  
to be when you  

grow up? 

Tell about something 
you really worked 

hard for and then got.

 
Talk about something 

that scares you. 
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Tell about something 
that you pray for. 

Who can you talk to 
when you need help?  

How do you decide 
what is right and 

wrong? 

List three things  
that are most 

important in your life. 

Talk about something 
you would never do. 

Do you like making 
plans or just letting 

things happen? 

Name three things 
that make you laugh. 

Try to make the 
person next to you 

laugh. 

When you got up this 
morning, what did you 
look forward to doing?

 
Do you believe  

in God? 
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